
 

 

Dear Partner,  

Taking into account the opinions received from stakeholders within the public consultations on 

the timeline of the ROHU Open Season, conducted during 24.08.2017-08.09.2017, Transgaz and 

FGSZ agreed to amend it.  

The new timeline is available here.  

We would like to mention that such amendments will enter into force subsequent to their 

approval by the National Energy Regulatory Authority.  

Once the timeline is approved we will publish the ROHU Open Season Procedure Rulebook 

amended accordingly.   

Best regards, 

The National Gas Transmission Company Transgaz SA 

 

  

http://www.transgaz.ro/sites/default/files/Downloads/timeline_rohu_os_20170915_clean.pdf

